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This Weekend’s Events 

Friday 
7:30 – Horseshoes 

Come to the pits to play or just hang 

out.  

 

Saturday 
9 – 10 am – Easy Yoga  Come to the 

adult beach to stretch, breathe and 

relax.  

 

8 – 11 pm – Bootleg Band 

Come to the gazebo to hear this band 

that plays country music and so much 

more.  

 

8 pm - Adult Cornhole   

Meet at the shuffleboard courts to 

play.  
 

Sunday 
11 am Kids Cornhole 

Come to the shuffleboard court to 

play. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Aug 13 – Golf Cart Rally 

 

Aug 14 – Wine Bottle Chime Craft   

 

August 20 – Golf Outing at Chanti-

clair Golf Course, 8:30 am tee time 

 

August 20 – Horse Racing 

 

August 27 – Campsite Crawl 

 

 

Wine Bottle Session Full 
The next session for the wine bottle 

chime craft is scheduled for Sunday, 

August 14.  You do not need to bring 

a bottle just the $5 fee.  Sign up on the 

bulletin board to participate.  Space is 

limited.  

 

 

Gardner Lake  

Water Temperature 79° 

 

 

New Shirts Are In 
New t-shirts and sweatshirts are in the 

camp store this weekend. 

 

Thank You Point People 
Many thanks to the folks at the Point 

(and that includes Jimmy the Greek) 

for hosting Matt Vizzio, last Friday 

night at the point.  The music was 

fantastic and the weather held out for 

the all to enjoy that beautiful space. 

 

 

Raffle 
The 50/50 raffle held last Friday at the 

point generated $141.  The winner was 

Jeff Haggerty of P1 and he generously 

donated the winnings back to benefit 

The Shriners.  Laurel Lock matched 

the money collected and has sent off a 

check to Shriners for $282.  Thanks to 

all who donated.  

 

 

Golf Cart Rally 
It’s that time again.  Please sign up for 

the golf cart rally if you intend to 

participate.  Please do not sign up 

unless your are relatively sure you will 

be participating.  Much forethought 

and planning goes into this event so 

we need at least a dozen couples to 

participate to make it worthwhile. A 

sign-up sheet is on the bulletin board 

this weekend. 

 

 

Recreation Equipment 
The campground is happy to lend out 

sports equipment to campers, 

however, it needs to be signed out and 

returned.  Parents, please remind your 

children of this.  

 

 
860-859-1424 

 

Trash Talk 
Please refrain from burning all trash in 

your fireplace – especially any form of 

plastic.  Your neighbors will be 

thankful. 

 

 

Ear Wash 
When the temperature of the lake 

rises, the chance of coming down with 

swimmers’ ear rises also.  To help 

prevent swimmers’ ear, mix 1-part 

white vinegar with 1-part rubbing 

alcohol and place several drops in 

each ear after swimming. 

 

 

2023 Rates 
We understand the rate increase for 

the 2023 is of concern.  To help 

quantify this issue we anticipate the 

increase to be between 6 – 8 %.  

Campers who make monthly 

payments will be asked to pay $500 

for the months of November through 

May, and then cover the balance with 

their June payment.   

 

 

Fencing Project 
In order to give a little reprieve from 

the hustle and bustle around the 

entrance of the campground, we are in 

the process of installing a new fence 

between the store and sites 79A and 

79C.  Please be mindful this weekend 

of this construction area and do not 

cross over the area while it is in 

process.   

 

 

Laundry Room Woes 
A camper enters to laundry room to do 

weekly wash and finds what appears 

to be dog hair everywhere – in the 

machine, on top of the machines, on 

the floor and in the lint traps.  Not a 

nice way to start the day.  Please do 

not wash rugs or dog blankets in the 

camp laundry.  Please clean up after 

making messy mess in the laundry.  

Isn’t that what your mother taught 

you? 


